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Bruno Jud

Von: Bruno Jud
Gesendet: Sonntag, 17. März 2019 12:46
An: 'dseisun@hydrocolloid.com'
Betreff: Comment or claim to your newest article about LBG

Dear Dennis 
 
You remember, we have had the same claim some months or a year ago, when you did publish wrong 
news about Locust Bean Seeds and Locust Bean Gum. At that time we informed you, that you should 
either contact me as the President of the INEC or some members from INEC (see www.inec.biz).  
 
Your newest article about LBG with the title  
 

"LBG - From Bad to Worse but not yet to 1994 Levels" 
 
 
isn't true, it is more or less a socalled "fake news". With such kind of newsletter reports you are ceating a 
negative impact on the sector for Locust bean Gum. What means some kibblers - nobody knows how 
many, from which country and how importent they are - and you haven't contacted any LBG producer. 
 
A fact is, that the prices of the raw material is stable since many weeks on the same level, with very small 
deviations. An other fact is, that all of the LBG producer are in the position to fullfill their requirement. 
 
Once again, before your are publishing negative impact informations about LBG please contact us, to 
clarify the real situation. 
 
Thank you for accepting our claim and best regards. 
 
INEC 
Bruno Jud 
President 
 


